From: John Hannon < jhannon@usbr.gov> Tuesday, February 26, 2019 5:49 PM Sent: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal To:

Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne Cc:

Re: [EXTERNAL] Fall-production for killer whale analysis Subject:

Hi Howard.

Those times both work for me. Thanks

Sent from me, John

On Feb 26, 2019, at 4:16 PM, Howard Brown - NOAA Federal < howard.brown@noaa.gov > wrote:

Hi John,

I understand from Josh that you will be able to join our NOAA team helping us to gather and distribute information to support the killer whale analysis. We are really very happy to have your support and expertise. We would like to invite you over for a 1-1.5 hour meeting to talk about modeling needs and timelines. We are on a fast track schedule, so really appreciate that you are ready to start asap! Our group (most importantly Dan Lawson) has some availability on Thursday between 2-3 or Friday after 1:30.

Howard

Howard L. Brown

Senior Policy Advisor NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region U.S. Department of Commerce (916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov



www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov